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Greenyard statement on news item in Belgian 
newspaper on acquisition of The Fruit Farm Group 
 

Sint-Katelijne-Waver, Belgium, 21 October 2024  

Greenyard took note of an article published today in Belgian newspaper De Standaard, stating that the company is 

looking to integrate The Fruit Farm Group into the Group structure.  

 

With this release the Group states that there is nothing to report on any possible merger or acquisition.  

 

*** 

 

Greenyard contact 

Cedric Pauwels 

Group Marketing, Communications & Public Affairs Director 

T +32 15 32 42 00 

cedric.pauwels@greenyard.group 

 

About Greenyard 

Greenyard (Euronext Brussels: GREEN) is a global market leader in fresh, frozen, and prepared fruit and vegetables, 
flowers and plants. Counting Europe’s leading retailers amongst its customer base, Greenyard offers efficient and 
sustainable solutions to customers and suppliers through best-in-class products, market leading innovation, operational 
excellence and outstanding service. 

Its vision is to make lives healthier by helping people enjoy fruit and vegetables at any moment, easy, fast and 
pleasurable, while fostering nature. With around 8 600 employees operating in 21 countries worldwide, Greenyard 
identifies its people, and customer and supplier relationships, as the key assets which enable it to deliver goods and 
services worth around € 5,1 billion per annum. 

www.greenyard.group 
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